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COMMUNITY INFORMATION 

PROFERTIL informs its neighbors  

Ingeniero White, March 13. Profertil informs the community that today, in the early afternoon, it 

started the shutdown process of its urea plant, in order to perform maintenance tasks in some of 

the equipment, and expects to start up the plant in the next 24 hours.  

During the course of these processes there will be greater luminosity in the flares and an increase 

in the usual noise level.  

The municipal, provincial and national authorities have already been informed of these operations. 

An informative video on the plant flares operation during these operational events is attached. 

For any concerns that may arise, please contact us through the usual channels and our social 

networks (@profertilAgro). 

 


